

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT FOR THE PROFESSIONAL SCHOOLS

Room 104 Ateneo Professional Schools Building 20 Rockwell Drive, Rockwell Center Poblacion, 1210 Makati City Philippines

+63(2) 8899-7691 to 96 local 2128 to 2130 +63(2) 8935-9095

vpaps@ateneo.edu

MEMO TO: The Ateneo Professional Schools Community

FROM : [Sgd.] Maria Luz C Vilches, PhD

OIC, Vice President for the Professional Schools

SUBJECT: Rockwell Campus Renovation

DATE: 14 December 2022

As we look forward to our Christmas break, we would like to inform the community that we're also priming our Ateneo Professional Schools - Rockwell campus building for major renovation activities that would update the building's mechanical, electrical, plumbing and fire protection systems together with other construction items.

In line with such activities, and the need of the community for new facilities come new year 2023, the project embarks on a two-phase timeline:

Phase 1: Dec 17,2022 - February 06,2023 (Full Building Closure)

Phase 2: February 07 - July 30, 2023 (Partial Occupancy)

For safety and security during the course of the renovation period, building access will be limited. Kindly note that no students will be allowed during Phase 1 (Full Building Closure) while flexible arrangements for needed work-related site visits will be subject to the approval of the Ateneo Rockwell campus management and the construction team. Please refer to your respective department and school unit supervisors for further details on work arrangements, campus access request, and guidelines for the pulling out of items during the course of the renovation period.

We enjoin the whole community for your kind patience and cooperation as we prepare for everyone a revitalized APS Rockwell campus that has served as a home to us since 1998.

May Christmas usher in a great spirit of renewal that culminates in a renovated building in 2023. Wishing everyone all the best!